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Smart Choice

TO: Members of the City Council

FROM: John Haila, Mayor M

DATE: June 8, 2018

SUBJECT: Appointment to Property Maintenance Appeals Board (PMAB)

Currently, the Contractor seat on the PMAB is vacant. Rich Lepper has agreed to
fill that seat.

Therefore, | recommend that the City Council approve the appointment of Rich
Lepper to the Property Maintenance Appeal Board (Contractor seat).
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